
 

Cairo :  3/ 9 / 2019 

Dear KG 1& KG 2 Students & Parents  

                                  Warm greetings to all of you 

                I hope you had an enjoyable summer . We are looking  

forward to meeting you this year and to  maintain a good line of 

communication with you in order to succeed.  

We aim to give our students the highest attention and care in 

their transitional stage . KG students will be divided into two 

groups for the first week of the academic year . Please check the 

website to know your child’s group and dates .( KG 2). 

 As for KG 1  the groups list will be known on the orientation day 

September 7th at 10:00am on the 6th floor .  

Students will receive their books for this academic year on 11th 

and 12th  September  2019 ( from 8:00 am – 1:00pm) 

administrative building  1st floor  Music room. Please show fees 

receipt . 

The school hours are from 8:00 a.m. till 1:45 p.m. till September 

19th then from September 21st school hours will be from 7:45 a.m. 

till 2:10 p.m. except Thursdays from 7:45 a.m. till 1:30 p.m. 

* Please note that the first day of school is Wednesday the 11th of  

  September 2019 for the first group . 

Kindly please make sure your child is not late as the gates will be 

closed (no exceptions – no excuses) and you have to pick him/her 

up at exactly this time for their safety.    

Thank you & have a fruitful academic year. 

   

     Kindergarten Principal                             College Director 

 

            Amany Youssef                                    Hala Aziz   

 


